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AJYAL INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL - AL FALAH

Date: August 21%, 2024
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Circular No:4/ AY 2024-25
Subject: School Transportation 2024-25

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are pleased to inform you that school bus services
will commence on Wednesday, August 28th, 2024.

Students who have registered for bus transportation will
be picked up and dropped off according to the schedules
arranged with parents by Mr. Ahmed Al Qadi, our Bus,
Health, and Safety Officer, and the bus transportation
team. These schedules have been carefully coordinated
to ensure that all students are transported safely and
efficiently.

Once these timings and locations are confirmed with
parents and registered in the DOT SALAMA system, no

changes to the pick-up or drop-off locations will be

permitted. The school is subject to fines from ADEK and
DOT if the SALAMA system flags incorrect locations or
timings, so it is crucial that all information remains
accurate.

During the first week, all K-12 students registered for bus
transportation will be dismissed at 12:50 p.m. to allow
for a smooth transition and ensure that all students
become familiar with the bus routines.

Starting from the second week, the school day will run
from 7:45 a.m. to 2:15 p.m. for all K-12 students. Buses
will depart promptly at 2:10 p.m., and the school gates
will open at 2:30 p.m. for students being picked up by
car.
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Important Note:

Please note that for students whose bus registration
documentation was submitted after August 10th, 2024,
may experience a slight delay in arranging their
transportation. This delay is necessary to allow the
school to properly organize and prepare the first fleet of
seventy buses, ensuring they are fully equipped with the
DOT SALAMA system.

Should you have any questions or concerns related to
bus transportation, please do not hesitate to contact Mr.
Ahmed Al Qadi, our Transportation Officer, via phone or
email:

Mr. Ahmed Al Qadi
Phone: 02 2034 524 - Mobile: 050 7822 251
Email: ahmed.algadi@ajyalfalah.sch.ae

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as
we work to provide safe and reliable transportation for
all students.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Antoinette Blr‘ovv%zﬁ

Principal Director
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